
 

 
18 Link Drive, Binghamton, NY 13902 
Telephone 607.644.8773 
www.nyseg.com, www.rge.com, lacole@nyseg.com 

 April 18, 2023 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 

State of New York Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 

Re:  Case 19-G-0379 – New York State Electric & Gas Corporation  

 Revenue Decoupling Mechanism Adjustment Statement 

 

  

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 

In accordance with the Public Service Commission’s Order Approving Electric and Gas 

Rate Plans in Accord with Joint Proposal, and New York State Electric & Gas Corporation’s 

(“NYSEG”) tariff schedule, PSC No. 90 (the “Company”), the Company hereby files the 

Revenue Decoupling Mechanism (“RDM”) Adjustment Statements to be effective May 1, 2023. 

 

RDM Statement No. 30 to PSC 87 

RDM Statement No. 30 to PSC 88 

 

 As provided in the Company’s December 21, 2022 filing, the interim RDM Adjustment 

was in effect through April 30, 2023.  These statements are being filed to remove the price for 

the interim RDM for clarification purposes.  

 

 Very truly yours, 

  
 Lori A. Cole 

 Manager, Regulatory & Tariffs 

 Rates & Regulatory Economics 

Enclosure 

 Received: 04/18/2023 


